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Circular

Ref.No. 14-285/2021-PCI \ 12910 2
18 AUG 2022
To : o
All Institutions approved by PCI-
- u/s 12 of the Pharmacy Act, 1948.
- for conduct of course

Sub: FExit Examination for D.Pharm Course under “Diploma in Pharmacy Exit
Examination Regulations, 20227 - reg.

Ref:  Council’s Circular No.- 14-285/2021-PC1/8903-07 dt. 02.03.2022 (8/122)
Council’s Circular No.- 14-285/2021-PC1/12218 dt. 25.07.2022 (5/141)

Sir/Madam.

With reference to the subject cited above, | am directed to state that 371" Executive Committee of
the PCI in its meeting held on 08.08.2022 has decided that the Exit Examination under “Diploma
in Pharmacy Exit Examination Regulations, 2022” may be held in November, 2022.

The other details like date of examination, centers for examination etc. will be announced in due

course of time.

Yours faithfully

Qs o]

Registrar-cum-Secretary



